
 

 

 

 

 

July 16, 2024 

 

 

City of Leon Valley Public Works 

Ms. Melinda Moritz 

Public Works Director 

6429 Evers Road 

Leon Valley, TX 78238 

 

Re: Poss Landing 

 

Dear Ms. Moritz, 

 

The improvements dedicated to the City of Leon Valley for maintenance in conjunction with the Poss Landing 

have been constructed and tested and are in substantial accordance with all applicable Texas Administrative 

Codes, the approved final design plans, the City of Leon Valley Code of Ordinances and Standard Specifications 

for Public Works Construction. 

 

Should you have any questions or require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

(210) 681-2951. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kyle Hudek, P.E.       

Sr. Project Manager     

 


